

St Chad's Newsletter

27th September 2019

"At St. Chad's, we grow in the light of Christ, to share his love and reflect the gospel values."



Here are our Y5 class on stage at the Old Rep Theatre in Birmingham. They attended a Shakespeare workshop yesterday and the reports I had back were fantastic. Ms Meehan and Mrs Powell were very proud of their behaviour and endeavour - we have some very talented children at St Chad's! Thank you for being such wonderful ambassadors for our school.

Thank you to those families who joined us up at the Cathedral on Sunday morning. It was wonderful to see so many (and a very full church!). Our next parish/school Mass will be on Sunday 1st December at 9am. I hope that lots of you will join us to celebrate the start of Advent. Mass in school is next Thursday at the usual time of 9:10am. Please do join us.

www.stchadsprimary.co.uk Contact us: Hospital Street Newtown Birmingham B19 3XD 0121 464 6554 enquiry@stchads.bham.sch.uk

Thank you those who have sent in money to buy a cake today. MacMillan is a charity that we support every year becasue I know most families have been affected by cancer in one way or another.

In all things I have shown you that by working hard in this way we must help the weak and remember the words of the Lord Jesus, how he himself said, 'It is more blessed to give than to receive.'
Acts 20:35

I hope to be able to give a total next week

Don't forget to pick up your Aldi vouchers this weekend! Remember that if you spend over £30 they will give you a sticker that gets added to our wallchart here in school. Please ask friends and family to save them too.

Do look at the 'Curriculum' section of our website as next week we start 'Block 2', and all of the history knowledge organisers are there for you to have a look at what your child will be learning about in the coming three weeks.

Word of the week

KS1 - MELODY: a melody is a tune.

We could hear a beautiful melody coming from the school hall **KS2 - PROLONG**: To prolong something means to make it last longer. Today's playtime was prolonged because of the excellent behaviour of the children.

Masses at the Cathedral are:-Saturday at 4.30pm (First Mass for Sunday)

Sunday at 9am and 11am. 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time.

Luke 16:19-31. "If they will not listen to Moses or the prophets, they will not be convinced even if someone should raise from the dead."

We're so pleased with the progress the new children have made so from Monday, the reception children will be going in to school with everyone else. There won't be an opportunity to take your child round to the classroom door. There will be lots of staff available to help!

Star of the week this week is Aaron. The staff in Y5 have noticed how well he is working in Y5
Winners of our virtues certificates are Sophonias, Rashae, Jasmine, Rai, Naomi, Sinai & Ramallah